
Technical accessibility statement 

We are committed to making our website and mobile applications accessible in accordance with The 

Public Sector Bodies Accessibility Regulation 2018 No.952. 

This statement applies to our Stoney Stanton Parish Council website and the content, that falls 

within the remit of the above legislation and the Equality Act 2010. 

Compliance Status 

This website is partially compliant with The Public Sector Bodies Accessibility Regulation 2018 

No.952. 

Non-accessible content 

We are working to achieve and maintain a AA standard within the guidelines, however we are aware 

that it is not always possible for all our content to be accessible. Where content is likely to create a 

barrier, we hope to be aware of this and warn users or offer an alternative solution. 

Preparation of the statement 

This is statement was prepared in March 2020 and will be formally endorsed at a meeting of the 

Council (yet to be agreed due to Government restrictions). The declaration is accurate (to the best of 

our knowledge) following guidelines from our web provider. 

Feedback, contact information and complaint procedures. 

Please contact us at https://www.stoneystanton.org.uk/contact-us.html or by email to 

clerk@stoneystanton.org.uk or telephone 07476 202757 – if you have any problems, please be 

specific and as detailed as possible. 
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